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In guided reading, we will be reading “Now or never” by Bali Rai. We will be continuing to develop our reading skills or retrieval, inference and vocabulary.

We will be taking part in our transitional unit of work based around BOY 87. The local secondary schools will be using this in September to start their first unit of work in Year 7.
SAT’s
Although SAT’s have been cancelled, we will be completing SAT’s papers on the week commencing 28th June.
Science
In science, we are learning about how the body changes and the reproductive system. 
Curriculum
In curriculum, we will be focussing on the events and consequences of the Second World War on children and society. If anyone has any war memorabilia, photographs of relatives etc these would be gratefully received and looked after.
PSHE 
In PSHE this half term, we will be learning and discussing how to have happy and healthy relationships and how our bodies grow and develop.
PE 
The children will be having PE lessons with Mr O’Brian on a Tuesday afternoon. 
Maths
In maths, we will be learning about algebra and geometry. Each week we will recap on previous learning to ensure that our knowledge moves into our long term memory. 
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Computing 
Our computing curriculum will be focusing upon computer programming – how we can plan, programme and move images on the screen. We will continue to develop our skills with online safety
Year 6 – Summer 2

























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































g  
Journey Home
           

RE 
In R.E we will be continuing our work on understanding Christianity. We are learning about Religion can support us in our daily lives. Linking to our transition work to secondary school.
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We will be going on residential in July to Ingleborough Hall.
By the end of this term, the children will be presenting the leaver play – Matilda.
The leaver’s assembly and Leavers Church assembly will be held on the last week of term. I will send more information closer to the date.
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